TO: VISITING ATHLETIC DIRECTOR, HEAD FOOTBALL COACH AND BAND DIRECTOR
FROM: Matthew Ahlstedt, Astronaut High School ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

We are looking forward to hosting your varsity football team Friday night at Storey Taylor Stadium. Please help me by passing this information below to the
appropriate people at your school.

VISITING TEAM AND BAND BUS/BAND TRAILER PARKING:
Please notify me if you are bringing your band.
All visiting team buses and band trailers will park in the bus loop parking lot located off of War Eagle Blvd. Visiting School Administrators, including

the AD, may also park in this designated area. You should identify yourself to the faculty personnel who will be working the parking lot. Our band will
provide water bottles for your band.

OTHER IMPORTANT INFO:

1. The visiting team may use the top of the press box for film.

2. FHSAA, FACA, and faculty passes of the two participating schools will be accepted. FHSAA and FACA passes are for the bearer only and faculty
passes from the two participating schools may be used for the bearer plus one. (Brevard County School District employees may also use their
faculty/staff pass as per union contract).

3. General Admission will be $6.00 CASH at the gate for football game. GOFAN tickets are available for $7. www.gofan.com

4. Parking is $5 at the gate or $6 on gofan.com.

5. All managers, trainers, statisticians, or other team assistant will be admitted free when they accompany the team bus into the stadium.

6. Cheerleaders in uniform will be admitted free. Drivers of cheerleaders must have appropriate passes, or they will be expected to pay to gain
entrance. They will park in the main parking lot off either Jack Schnell Road or War Eagle Blvd.

7. The band and designated chaperones will be admitted free per FHSAA guidelines (1 per 10 students).

8. Once a person has been admitted into the stadium, they may not leave and be readmitted unless they pay to re-enter.

9. Admission will be charged for the duration of the game.

10. Locker room facilities are available at Astronaut High School if needed. Please contact me at 321-264-3000 ext 21047 or my cell phone: (386)

882-2218 to make any necessary arrangements. We ask for advanced notice so that arrangements can be made if you desire to use our locker
rooms before or after the contest.

11. The ONLY personnel that are permitted on the field are players, coaches, cheerleaders, AD, and Administration.

12. Please send over a current roster of your varsity football team.

Again, we look forward to hosting you on Friday night. Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance.
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